
 

 

 
May 06, 2019 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.289 of 2019 
 
 
Circular to Members having wind mills in Tamil Nadu 
 
 
Dear Member 
 
 

Setting right of Non Receipt of AMR Readings at billing office for the WEGs of IWPA Members 
– Full information required for correction to be sent to IWPA – URGENT 

  
IWPA members are requested to send the following information regarding their WEGs, if AMR data is not 

received by consumer / billing office. IWPA proposes to help the members get the AMR Readings. When 

high Wind Season seems to have started on 1st May 2019 with winds blowing good all through the day, 

this is important. 

 
1. Name of the Substation 
2. Name of the Feeder with Voltage in KV 
3. HTSC Number of WEG (11 Digits) 
4. Name of the Consumer / WEG owner 
5. Name of the EDC 
6. WEG – Site Operator / Contact Person Name & Mobile Number 
 
It is important that you send us the above data on non-receipt of AMR Readings which will help IWPA to 

help you. WEG site contact details is important to set right the data transfer from the field to the 

TANGEDCO adjustment office to generate bill. 

 

Non Members can also become member and get the service. 
 
Kindly treat this as URGENT. 
 
Thanking you   
 

Yours faithfully 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 


